
I oppose HB 3063. It is imperative that you do not take away parental rights to do the right thing for 
their children. If they are forced to vaccinate and something goes wrong, they will be the person to take 
care of a greatly injured person. Please vote for our medical freedom and oppose HB 3063! 
 
Sincerely, 
Alisha McDonnell 
 


